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Chairman Humphries and the House Judiciary CommiƩee: 
 
I am submiƫng proponent tesƟmony for HB2599.  I am a big fan of open and transparent government.  
One way to see how your government is acƟng is to request an open records act, also known as KORA.  I 
support the new proposed language of no charge for digital copies or the Ɵme it takes to see if a record 
exists.  These charges can amount to a heŌy price tag depending on what the records are you are 
looking for.  This change will be a benefit for people who need to dig into what is going on in the state 
and local offices.  I support a more aƩainable fee structure.  Again I am a proponent of HB2599. 
 
Respecƞully, 
 
BreƩ Anderson 
We The People Kansas 
Sedgwick County  
Republican Precinct CommiƩeeman 

 


